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When the size of the
physical and optical objects
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than the wavelength of the
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in the Certificate Programs
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Optical Instrument Design.
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824-5414 for more
information or sign up below
to be notified when this
course becomes available. ×
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This pioneering work offers
unprecedented coverage of
optics data, techniques, and
applications. Volume I
covers geometrical and
physical optics, polarized
light, components, and
instruments.
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Classical optics is divided
into two main branches:
geometrical (or ray) optics
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and physical (or wave)
optics. In geometrical
optics, light is considered
to travel in straight lines,
while in physical optics,
light is considered as an
electromagnetic wave.
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Optics (OPT. 104) - YouTube
Geometrical optics The use
of geometry to explain
phenomena such reflection
and refraction.
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and vision * Uses the
vergence-dioptric power-
wavefront approach from the
beginning * Emphasizes
conceptual understanding and
development of intuition.
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